
 

Together… WE SERVE 
Lions of Virginia / Leader Dog Rally 

May 18, 2021 at 7:00pm 
 

Hello Lions of Virginia, 

  

We have started our second year of lock downs and staying at home due to Covid-19.  

During this time, you have been active in supporting Leader Dogs for the Blind and they 

have been busy assisting clients who are blind or visually impaired. Together… WE 

SERVE.  Lion Beth Slade, Director of Lions Engagement at Leader Dogs for the Blind and 

Leader Dog Chairs from across the three Districts would like to invite you to our MD 24 

LEADER DOG RALLY on May 18th at 7:00pm on Zoom.   

 

Lion Beth wants to “visit” with us to thank you for your support and she has lined up an 

evening of fun and information that everyone will enjoy.  Leader Dog Client Brooke 

Coleman from Virginia who just recently received her first Leader Dog will also be joining 

us to share her experience as a Leader Dog Client. 

 

Below is the log in information to join us.  There is no need to register before the event.  

Just mark your calendar, sit back and enjoy the evening.  If you are unable to be with us, a 

recording of the rally will be made that you can see and share with your Lion friends.  This 

recording will make a good program for your club too. Lion Beth and your District Leader 

Dog Chair PCC Marty Alford MD24-C are excited to “see” you at our Leader Dog Rally. 

We hope you can join us.  Contact PCC Marty Alford for the Zoom Login information at 

marty.alford1960@gmail.com 

 
 

 


